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April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer all Year 4 learners a day trip to Stubbington Study Centre on Friday 
29th April 2022.  This year, parents will not be asked for a contribution to the cost.  
 
Due to the requirements of the Year 4 curriculum, we will not be offering a residential trip. Instead, we 
hope to maximise the opportunities that Stubbington Study Centre offer to enhance our Geography and 
Science learning.   
 
Activities of the day will include: 
 A Locality Study to study the beach and Lee-on-the-Solent environment and the living things found 

in this bio-diverse habitat  
 Pond dipping, which will also enhance our skills so we can continue this over the half term back at 

school  
 Wildlife observation with the opportunity to observe the behaviours of living things in their natural 

habitat and to collect evidence that helps us identify them 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00am and will arrive back at approximately 3:30pm. We politely request 
that you do not arrive on site before 3:30pm as this will help avoid unnecessary congestion in the car 
park as the coach returns.  We ask that your child wears their green school QI jumper/cardigan and a 
white polo/shirt as normal on the day of the trip.  As the British weather can be unpredictable, we ask 
that your child is appropriately dressed for the trip.  Below are kit lists for both eventualities.   
 
Everyone Needs:  
 Waterproof shoes  
 Jumper/ hoody – as the temperature may change next to the coast  
 Covered legs – leggings, tracksuit bottoms NOT JEANS 
 A small bag to keep their belongings in – backpack or similar  
 A named water bottle  
 A drink to have with their lunch – no fizzy drinks or glass bottles 

 
If Wet Weather If Warm/Sunny Weather 

 Wellies instead of waterproof shoes  
 Waterproof coat  

 Sun cream 
 Sun hat  

 
Your child will also need to bring their own packed lunch with them and plenty to drink (without sweets 
or fizzy drinks, as always). If your child is entitled to a free school meal and would like a packed lunch 
provided by the school, please contact the office by Tuesday 26th April 2022.  The free school meal that 
we are offering is: a ham or cheese sandwich, crackers and Dairylea, carrot batons, red pepper slices, 
an apple and a shortbread biscuit.  
 
Please let us know if your child has any medical issues that we need to update on our system. We are 
happy to receive information through our Year Group e-mail as we can then share this with the office.  
 
Thank you for you continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
               
Miss Roe and Miss Thornton 
 
  
 


